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DECEMBER 2011

 
Dec. 1-4

 
Nancy Rapoport will be participating in two Board of Directors meetings for two related
organizations: the American Bankruptcy Institute and the American Board of Certification,
which will be held in La Quinta, California. She will also participate in a faculty retreat for the
American Board of Certification.

   
Dec. 2

 
Lori Johnson will attend the Legal Writing Institute 2011 Teaching Workshop at Loyola Law
School in Los Angeles, California. The intensive program will focus on new teaching
pedagogies.

   
Dec. 6-9

 
Addie Rolnick will participate in Prawfsfest, a legal theory workshop sponsored by
Prawfsblog and hosted by Loyola Law School Los Angeles. She was one of several new
scholars invited to present her paper to the group.

   
Dec. 7-9

 
Jean Sternlight will travel to New York City to speak at a conference entitled, "Class Actions
and Arbitration: Assessing Current and Future Practice after AT&T Mobility v. Concepcion." The
conference is cosponsored by the American Arbitration Association and the Scheinman
Institute for Conflict Resolution.

   
Dec. 14-
Jan. 9

 

Marty Geer and Fatma Marouf will travel to New Dehli, India to run the annual winter
intersession program, "International & Comparative Human Rights Law Practicum." The
program will be directed by Geer and is a joint effort of the Boyd School of Law and the
National Law University of New Delhi, India. Last year’s initial program proved to be very
successful.

   

 


